
     Celebration Golf Club is committed to providing a safe environment for all visiting golfers and 

our staff members.  That commitment remains ever strong as our nation comes together to 

fight the COVID-19 pandemic.  Currently, our plan is to continue with normal operating hours 

and service levels as business dictates.  Our team is working hard to ensure that every 

precaution is being taken in line with the best practices outlined by the CDC.  In addition to our 

already high cleanliness standards, Celebration Golf Club is making the following additional 

efforts: 

 Our golf shop is open from 6:15 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. 

 Our Windmill Restaurant is open from 10:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. for food service, 

and closes at 6:00 p.m. for bar service. 

 All commonly touched surfaces are being sanitized frequently throughout the day. 

 Golf carts are being sanitized before being assigned to any players. 

 Per the county order, all guests must wear a facial covering while on property while 

not playing golf.  If you do not have a covering, one will be provided for you. 

 Flagsticks on the course have been fitted with easy “no-touch” ball removal inserts. 

 Rakes around sand traps have been removed. 

 Front line service staff members will not transport golf bags on or off the golf carts. 

 Front line service staff members will be wearing sterile gloves for any shared touch 

transactions. 

 Proper personal sanitation practices are being reinforced with all staff members. 

 Staff members are regularly being observed for any signs of illness and encouraged 

to stay home if not feeling well. 

     We are closely monitoring all developments regarding COVID-19 and will continue to adjust 

our operations and procedures as necessary to ensure safety and enjoyment for all.  Our top 

priority is that our guests feel confident in choosing Celebration Golf Club for their 

entertainment and we will make every effort to maintain that trust.  Should you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our staff. 

     Our thoughts are with all those currently affected by the spread of this disease. 

 

 


